
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/13/2016 7:34:04 PM
Subject: Newsboxes

Greetings Mayor and Council
I have heard from a few councillors regarding our requirements for moving Newsboxes at upcoming special 
events. These requests are a result of risk assessments done by VPD and city staff. Unfortunately the timing 
was quite tight so we are reaching out to the impacted companies to see if we can help move the boxes to 
reduce the strain that this places on them.
Thanks
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston
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